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 By now I am sure most of you know our club won the float contest at Spring SOS 2012. I 
 would like to thank each member who came out week after week to work on our float. 
 It was a wonderful time we had together building this float and making all 5000 beads. 
 It was a lot of work but as always, the Burlington Shag Club members came together 
 and gave 100% of themselves to make it all happen. Some have asked "will this be the 
end since we have now won 10 years in a row"? Well only time will tell, but I am sure after all have 
rested up and gotten back their Saturdays, they will realize how much the crowd looks forward to 
seeing us come down that road. Winning is always what we hope for and hearing our name called is 
just as special no matter how many times we have heard it. The real prize is the people lined up along 
the parade route cheering us on and getting just as involved as we are. This year we had some 
members who were not able to make it due to illness and they were so missed. But as they say in show 
business, "the show must go on", thankfully we had some new members to step up and fill those spots. 
We thank you guys for the willingness to step in at the last minute and help us win the prize. Please 
when you see Evelyn out and about, please let her know how much we all appreciate her hard work in 
heading up this committee and making sure everything was done on time and keeping us on track. We 
had 50 club members who participated this year and to each of you, I say "GREAT JOB". 
Summer looks like it is coming in fast this year and I know each of you are ready for some great summer 
fun. Mike and Debbie Wilson are having a beach event on May 26 at their farm, Willow Oak, near 
Roxboro. All club members are invited to attend this event and it is their hope that many of you will be 
able to be there. This event is open to the public, so please invite family and friends and come to 
Willow Oak and join in the fun and fellowship. Mike would love to fill the park that weekend. Details 
will be in this newsletter. 
As Spring SOS is now over, it is time to think about what we will do at our booth for Fun Monday at Fall 
SOS. Cindy Swiggett has offered to chair that committee. If you have any suggestions of items that 
would be good to sell, please get with Cindy. There is a charge of $150 to rent the booth but if our club 
sells 100 Fun Monday tickets, our $150 will be returned to us. Edith Loy has those tickets to sell. Tickets 
will be put together from all clubs and cash prizes will be given away. Please take some tickets and do 
your best to sell as many as possible. The money received from these tickets helps to insure great 
entertainment for Fun Sunday and Fun Monday. A portion of the money received is also given to a 
charity in South Carolina and to the Hall of Fame Foundation. Each ticket is numbered and must be sold 
or returned, so if you take tickets, please keep up with them as you will be responsible for paying for 
any tickets that are lost or not turned back in.  
We continue to have a great turn out on Friday nights. I know summer months are when lots of 
members will be traveling but when in town, please stop by the club and join in the fun and bring a 
friend, we love to see new faces from week to week. Our membership continues to grow, please make 
a special effort to speak to the new people who come in on Friday nights. 
Please check out all activities being offered this summer by clubs. Attend the parties and golf outings 
our sister clubs are having as they support each of our events as well. Speaking of sister clubs, our sister 
club party will be our annual luau and Amy Crawford is hard at work making plans for a special night at 
the Moose Lodge. Details will be forthcoming. Please offer to help Amy and her committee. 
Again thank each of you for always supporting me and our club. This club belongs to each and every 
member and it takes the entire group joining together as a team to make things come together. When 
asked how we always seems to be winners, I tell them simply, "we work and play together". There will 
always be some flaws but flaws happen so we can learn and grow. Never fear you can not do a good 
job, you will never be alone in what you undertake, we group together and support one another. 
Taking part in our endeavors makes you a stronger member and you will get to know your fellow 
members as you work. Now Go and Do Well. 
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SUNSHINE NEWS 

APRIL 
BIRTHDAYS 

 1 Steve Williamson 
 4 Josh Allen 
 5 Carolyn Moore 
 9 Dianne Neese 
 9 Chuck Upchurch 
 11 Bill Allred 
 11 Charles McKee 
 11 Evelyn Turner 
12  Pat Weatherspoon 
 13 Clint Sharpe 
 14 Roy Childress 
 16 Janice Cook 
 16 Al Fogleman 
 16 Sue Ward 
 17 Tim Wood 
 18 Polly Tuttle 
 19 Doug Foley 
 20 Judy Lindley 
 22 Karen Cheek 
 22 Butch Dowd 
 22 Debbie Kinley 
 24 Hugh Walker 
 26 Zane Gibbs 
 27 Pam Hord 
 27 Sissy Tillman 

Hello everyone,  
Well, some days are just not good days – April 6th being one of those – 
computer crash day!  Had it in the shop for two weeks and still could 
not save but a few of the files.  Bought a new computer and left for the 
beach the next day.  So now, I am running again and will try to catch 
up.  This is a combined newsletter with items  that needed to be in the 
April issue and a regular May issue.  I apologize for the delay, but hey, it 
saved the club postage for one month!     Thanks, Evelyn 

• Stephen Stearns is continuing to recover from injuries to his shoulder. 
• Steve McHone’s stepmother passed away 3/21/12. 
•  Jack Pitts is continuing treatments for a brain tumor. 
• Carolyn Moore is improving from her chemo treatments. 
• Gail Jordan’s sister passed away on 3/29/12. 
• Teresa Jones’ mother has surgery at Duke for a non-malignant brain 

tumor.  Surgery went well, but she later developed swelling in the brain 
and is undergoing additional treatment. 

• Lorna Shively’s mother was diagnosed with COPD. 
• Bonnie Parker’s daughter has cancer. 
• Gloria Thompson’s daughter has gall stones. 
• Mac McSherry is continuing to recover from his recent illness. 
• Bob White had heart surgery at Duke in April. 
• Mike Wilson’s and Stephanie Bogg’s brother, Tony, passed away 

4/11/12. 
• Ron Jeffries’ mother passed away 4/17/12. 
• Teresa Jones has been in the hospital with an infection and kidney 

stones.  She is now at home. 
• Russ Riley’s mother passed away 4/25/12.  
 
Our condolences to those members who have lost loved ones and our best 
wishes for a speedy recovery to those members with health issues.   If you 
have Sunshine News, please contact Edith Loy at edithloy@triad.rr.com.  

Friday Night DJ Schedule 
 

May 11 – Mike Harding 
May 18 – Chigger Woods 
May 25 – Bobby Snyder 
June 1 – David Tuttle 

June 8 – Walker Guthrie 
June 15 – Jim Waye 

June 22 – Roy Childress 
June 29 – Brent Lloyd 

WELCOME 
NEW MEMBERS 

 

Mark Jones 
Annette Reed 

Tracey Munsch 
 

We’re glad to have you 
with us! 

mailto:edithloy@triad.rr.com


Jimmy Lynch 6 
Louie Madden 6 
Betty Honeycutt 8 
Mark Jones 9 
Ed Smith 10 
Don McKinney 12 
Jack Pitts 12 
Emma White 14 
Debbie Wilson 14 
Brodie Lambert 15 
Shelley Lassiter 17 
Sue Wood 17 
Kent Davis 20 
Marty Coleman 22 
Larry Jordan 23 
Selena Ursery 26 
Baxter Sellars 27 
Paul Smith 27 
Libbi Oakes 28 
JoAnn Hartness 29 
Vickie Stafford 30 
Linda Munn 31 
Tracey Munsch 31 

MAY BIRTHDAYS 
SHAGGIN’ BY THE POND 

Eno Beach Shag Club “Area” Party 2012 
 

Saturday, May 19 
7:00 pm – 11:00 p.m. 

Time Out Sports Bar at 
Chapel Hill University Inn 

1301 North Fordham Boulevard 
 

6:30 – 7:00  Line Dance Lessons 
 

DJ – Chigger Woods 
 

Enjoy the laid-back, rustic, rhythm ‘n bluesy 
atmosphere 

 

GREAT FOOD & GREAT FUN 
$10 Admission 

 

Starting Balance 02/17/12 $4,931.30 
 

Income $1,202.78 

Sale of SOS cards 270.00 

50/50 from business mtg 48.00 

50/50 from Mary Gregory 48.00 

Membership dues 325.00 

Reimburse from M-O-W 236.78 

Float donation 275.00 
 

Expenses -$2,625.09 

DJs Friday nights 300.00 

Float expenses 832.03 

Wristbands 18.36 

Greeting cards 4.27 

ACSC expenses 420.08 

Storage building – March 59.50 

Stamps 18.00 

Office Depot – misc. 348.08 

SOS cards 270.00 

Newsletter printing 89.00 
 

Ending Balance 3/16/12 $3,508.99 

Treasury Report - As Of 3/16/12 
Submitted by Amy Lynn Crawford 

Fun Monday Tickets … 
Edith Loy has been given our allotment of Fun 

Monday tickets to be sold.  She will be passing them 

out in the next month or so.   

50/50 Drawing 

at every business meeting.  

You can’t  win if you don’t 

participate! 

Special Olympics Benefit Golf Tournament 

August 25th – Mark Your Calendar 



Members present: Mary Ann Lynch, Jimmy Lynch, Charles McKee, Becky McKee, Sue Wood, Tim Wood, Tommy Stafford, Vicki Stafford, 
Jake Caviness, Betty Caviness, Darlene Oakley, Jack Oakley, Carol Pettigrew, Steve Pettigrew, Butch Dowd, Pam Hord, Mary Gregory, 
Ronnie Gregory, Betty Honeycutt, Ray Jolly, Judy Gibson, Joe Davis, Steve Williamson, Sissy Tillman, Edith Loy, Teresa Ware, Chuck 
Upchurch, Kim Sellars, Judy Smith, Marie Barber, Kathy Richardson, David Sims, Hugh Walker, Sheila Walker, Doug Foley, Penny Rice, 
Dianne Neese, Gary Crawford, Martha Shoffner, Amy Crawford, Lee Neese, Joan Kimbro, Jesse Justice 
 
Lee Neese called the meeting to order at 8:04p.m. 
Joan welcomed everyone. 
Secretary report: Joan gave a brief report in Lorna's absence.  Chuck Upchurch made a motion to accept. Tim Wood 2nd. All approved. 
Treasurer report: Amy reviewed the current deposits and expenses. Our current balance is $3508.99. Mary Ann Lynch made a motion to 
accept and David Sims 2nd. All approved. 
Sunshine News:   
March Birthdays: Betty Honeycutt recognized our March birthdays. 
Carolina Ballgame: This was held to benefit Breast Cancer Awareness. Joan said she appreciated the members who attended the game 
and danced at halftime on such a cold, rainy day. Sylvia Hatchell and Charlie Brown were pleased with the turnout. 
Stepping Out Area Party: The party was held at the Elks Lodge in Reidsville 3/10/12. We had 34 members in attendance. It was a great 
party with delicious food! Roy Childress and Mike Harding were the DJS and Rick Strickland and Lisa Hudson performed. 
Danville IRS Party: Their party will be on May 14. Will send out more details as available. 
MOW: The Carolina Breakers have agreed to play for us again next year. 
Float: We are continuing to work on the float at Robert's home each Saturday morning. Come and join in on the fun. We need sponsors 
for the float. Joan has a letter to give the sponsors explaining for $100 donation they will have a banner printed and displayed on the side 
of the float with their name or business advertised. Please help us get sponsors as this helps with the expenses we incur. Win or lose, we 
will have an after float party at the OD Arcade at 5:30 on the last Sat. of SOS. 
Luau: Amy reported on the plans for the luau which will be June 16 at the Moose Lodge from 7-12 p.m. Hursey's will cater it and will serve 
BBQ, slaw, baked beans, roll, and tea. Nominations for the DJ for this event were taken. Rick Turner, Roy Childress, David Tuttle, and Mike 
Harding were nominated. The club members in attendance voted and Rick Turner received the most votes. Amy announced there would 
be a luau meeting May 3rd to discuss more on the Luau. 
Stepping Out Golf Tournament: Their golf tournament will be on May 12. They would like our club to be a sponsor for $100 donation. 
Ronnie Gregory motioned that we do this and Ray Jolly 2nd. The motion passed. 
Eno Beach Pond Party: Their club will have a party May 19 at the Time Out Lounge in Chapel Hill. Details to follow. 
Beach Music Weekend Festival: Mike Wilson talked about the festival which will be held Memorial Day weekend. There will be DJs Fri. and 
Sat. Band of Oz will play Fri. night, the Attractions will play Sat. from 1-4:30, and Coastline will play at 8 until.  On Sunday a.m. they will be 
serving shrimp and grits and Joey Warren will be playing gospel tunes. There is a wooden dance floor for our dancing pleasure and tents 
can be set up along with campers and RVs. There are RV hookups. Also, there will be a shuttle running from a hotel in Roxboro to the 
festival. If you stay at the hotel, mention the festival for a discount. All details are on our website. 
Summer ACSC Workshop: The workshop will be held in Jacksonville, Fla. July 13-15. DJs are Murl Augustine, Jim Agee, and Eddie 
Anderson. Any member is welcome to attend. See Joan if interested. Our coalition clubs will have a hospitality booth. 
Defibulator: Bud Catoe has offered to check out the pads on our defibulator and to do classes for those that are interested in learning 
CPR. Sheila Walker will also help out. She stated the certificate is good for 2 years. 
ASCAP License: Ken Akins and Bill Stevens sent Joan a letter stating how important it is to have a license for any party which we might 
have. Joan found out that when we have a party at the Moose Lodge we are NOT covered under their license because it is our function 
not theirs. The Board of Directors met after last month's business meeting and Joan went over everything that was involved and the board 
voted to become a member of the National Fast Dance so we will be covered for any party we have. Dues are $181.50 a year. Joan also 
mentioned possible getting liability insurance for the club. She and Steven are checking on this. 
Dr.Phil's Book: Mary talked about Dr. Phil Sawyer's book "Save the Last Dance for Me." It is now available for purchase in hardback and 
paperback. You may order it or buy it at the SOS Company store at the beach. See our website for costs and more information. 
Float T-Shirts: Kim Sellars is handling this for the club. T-Shirts are available in short sleeve and long sleeve. If you are participating in the 
parade your shirt is free but Kim still needs to know your size so she can order it for you. All other club members need to purchase a shirt 
also so you can wear it the day of the parade. Remember---do NOT wear it before parade day. The shirts are size Sm-XL for $12. 2X and 3X 
may be a few dollars more. Kim will be taking orders and will distribute the shirts Apr.13. 
Fun Monday Fall SOS: Joan asked if we wanted to have a booth this year. It was decided to table this until the next meeting. 
50/50: Teresa Ware won $49.00 
Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.     Minutes submitted by Edith Loy 
 

Minutes of Burlington Shag Club Business Meeting - March 16, 2012 



Burlington Shag Club Business Meeting   4/13/12 
 
Members Present:   
Bill Allred Gary Crawford Mary Gregory    Judy Lindley Watt Parker    Gloria Thompson 
Lynda Allred Joe Davis Ronnie Gregory        Edith Loy Carol Pettigrew    Sissy Tillman 
Betty Caviness Sandy Davis Betty Honeycutt       Jimmy Lynch Steve Pettigrew     Evelyn Turner 
Jake Caviness Butch Dowd Pam Hord    Mary Ann Lynch Penny Rice     High Walker 
James Cheek Allen Duvall Joan Kimbro     Louie Madden Baxter Sellars     Sheila Walker 
Karen Cheek Lucy Duvall Kurt Lankford            Dianne Neese Kim Sellars     Steve Williamson 
Amy Crawford Doug Foley Charles Lindley         Lee Neese Lorna Shively     Sue Wood Tim Wood 

  
Lee Neese called the meeting to order at 8:03 PM.  
Joan welcomed everyone to the meeting.  
Secretary’s Report:  Lorna Shively stated that we have a current membership of 256.  The newsletter was not published due to 
computer issues, so we will have to review the March minutes at the next meeting.  
Treasurer’s Report:  Per Amy Crawford, our YTD balance as of 4/13/12 is $4196.60.   Ronnie asked her about the 50/50 donation that 
Mary made back to the Jr. Shaggers in February.   Amy will reallocate those funds.   Baxter Sellars made a motion to accept the report 
and Louie Madden seconded.   All approved.   
Sunshine News:  Edith notified us of the following.   Stephen Stearns fell 3/17/12. He has torn ligaments in his shoulder and a torn 
clavicle. He will be in a brace for 6-8 weeks.  Steve McHone's stepmother passed away 3/21/12.  Jack Pitts is now in a care facility 
continuing treatments for a brain tumor.  Carolyn Moore is undergoing chemo treatments.  Gail Jordan's sister, Betty McPherson, 
passed away 3/29/12.  Gail Jordan was transferred to Duke 4/3/12 for additional medical treatment. She had a procedure done 
4/10/12 and it went well. She was able to come home 4/13/12.  Teresa Jones' mother was diagnosed with a brain tumor and is 
awaiting surgery at Duke possibly 4/20/12.  Lorna Shively's mother was diagnosed with COPD.  Bonnie Parker's daughter has cancer.  
Gloria Thompson's daughter has gall stones.  Mac McSherry is now at home and continuing treatments.  Bob White had heart surgery 
at Duke earlier this month.  Mike Wilson's and Stephanie Boggs's brother, Tony, passed away 4/11/12.   Ron Jeffries' mother had a 
stroke and Hospice has been called in.  Please keep all these members and their families in your thoughts and prayers   
Board of Directors:  Edith reported that the BOD met on 4/5/12 and confirmed that the 990N non-profit form was filed. 
SOS Cards:  Per Edith, she has sold all that she has and will not get any more until fall SOS.    
Fun Monday Tickets:  Joan stated that those tickets will be picked up for selling at the ACSC meeting at Spring SOS. 
Birthdays:  Betty Honeycutt recognized our April birthdays.  
Float:  Evelyn Turner announced that we are almost finished.   We will be loading up the props and the float décor tomorrow.  We have 
put a lot of work into it and we have a good theme again this year.  If you are in the parade (walking or riding), please remember to 
bring your props and costumes tomorrow for the dress rehearsal.  We will meet again at Robert’s house at 10:00 AM.  The parade is on 
4/28/12 and the awards are at Fat Harold’s at 3:30.  We will have a after parade party at the Arcade at 5:30, win or lose.  Joan asked 
everyone to be enthusiastic when we come by and to meet outside of Harold’s for a group picture after the awards.   
Danville IRS party:  Danville is having their annual IRS party tomorrow night at Eagle’s Lodge at 8: PM.  
Luau:  Amy Crawford said that Hursey’s has been lined up to cater the food for the evening, 6/16/12.  The first meeting will be held at 
Master’s on 5/3/12.  Make sure to volunteer to help out where and when you can! 
Steppin Out Shag Club’s Golf Tournament:  This is scheduled for 5/12/12. 
Float after party:  Lorna has asked that you make sure to check in with her when you arrive at the party.   You will be given a 
wristband, which is required if you are to get any free drinks.   
Membership Party:  Joan announced that we will have a membership party again this year however, there will be NO pool party at the 
Ramada.   There was a complaint made by another guest regarding the behavior of some of the members who stayed after the party 
was over.  Joan is working on a location for the actual membership party.   
Float T-shirts:  Kim Sellars will be in the lounge handing out the float T-Shirts if you have purchased one or are a rider/walker in the 
parade.   
Dues:  Joan brought us a discrepancy in the application form and the by-laws regarding the dues.  Are the dues $20.00 after January 
31st for everyone or only re-ups?  We will form a committee to review this issue.  Sheila Walker will be the chairperson and other 
members will be Hugh Walker, Joe Davis, Amy Crawford, Ronnie Gregory, Mary Gregory, Carol Pettigrew and Baxter Sellars.  
HOF:  Louie Madden suggested that we have 2 Hall of Fame inductees each year, one female and one male.   It was discussed that we 
have had more than one in the past, but it all depends on the number of qualified nominations that we receive.   
CPR:  Sheila announced that she will schedule this class after SOS.   
Beach Bands in Graham:  Judy Lindley reminded everyone that Graham will continue to have the beach band concerts at the square 
the last Thursday of each month, starting in May.   
50/50:  Lorna Shively won $60.00. 
Meeting adjourned at 8:42 PM.  
Respectfully submitted by:   Lorna Shively, Secretary.   Business Meeting 

May 18, Ramada, 8:00 pm 





WOW…What A Great Time!!! 
It all started late last year when we voted to have  
a float in the 2012 SOS Parade.  In January, we 
had initial planning meetings and picked our 
theme and float design.  Then the real fun and 
work began.  We all contributed ideas and designs 
for not only our float, but also for the golf cart, costumes, and t-shirts.  While we 
may have been working most of the time, lots of laughs were shared when we 
gathered at Robert’s house for workshops.  It wasn’t all bad – we had doughnuts, 
cakes, coffee, and beverages every weekend to help us get through all the time 
working on this special float.   
 
I would like to thank those members who gave so much of their time and talents to make this float a success.  We have such 
creative talent and members are always ready to do whatever they can to help.  Thank you to the carpenter crew for another 
great foundation; to the golf cart crew for the beautiful “transport van”; to the garage gang for getting all those necklaces made 
in record time and for all the props that were made; to those responsible for getting sponsors and selling t-shirts.  It was truly my 
honor to accept the First Place award for Best Shag Theme.  Our 10th in a row – that is just awesome! 
 
Afterward, we all met, about 110 of us, at the Arcade for our Parade Party.  Thank you to our runners and our bartenders who 
stayed busy the entire time keeping our members supplied with beverages.  Everyone had a large time celebrating the win with 
lots of hugs and good times.  The float committee was proud to sponsor this free pour for all our supporters.  Thank you to all the 
float members, to our sponsors, to everyone who bought t-shirts, and to all of you who lined the streets cheering for us.  We 
could not have been so successful without the support of all of you.  
     Evelyn Turner, Float Chairman 2012 



BURLINGTON SHAG CLUB 
and the Burlington Moose Lodge 

presents 

“HAWAIIAN  LUAU  2012” 
Saturday, June 16, 2012 

7:00 p.m. - 12:00 a.m. 
Location:  Burlington Moose Lodge 

NON-SMOKING IN MAIN ROOM 

Brown Bagging  -  Limited Bar Available - Beer, Wine, & Set-Ups Only 

Hotel - Ramada 

336-227-5541 - Exit 143 

Ask for shag club room rate 

For more information, contact:   

Amy.L.Crawford@wellsfargo.com  

Directions:  From I-85/40, take exit 145 to Hwy 49 South.  Go one block, turn left onto Hanford Road.  Turn at 
first left (at church) onto service road.  Stay on service road appx 1 mile until you see tall sign on right “Loyal 
Order of Moose”.  Turn at this sign, Moose Lodge will be at end of the road. 

$10/person 
Delicious BBQ Dinner 

served 7:30 - 9:00 

Shuttle provided between 
Ramada and Moose Lodge 



Starting Balance 03/16/12 $3,508.99 
 

Income $3,425.00 

50/50 from business mtg 50.00 

Sale of SOS cards 1380.00 

Membership 60.00 

Ad 60.00 

Float 1875.00 
 

Expenses -$2,737.99 

DJs Friday nights 400.00 

Float expenses 918.46 

Greeting cards 6.41 

Stamps 9.00 

SOS cards 1380.00 

Adjustment in previous check 23.52 
 

Ending Balance 4/13/12 $4,196.60 

Treasury Report - As Of 4/13/12 
Submitted by Amy Lynn Crawford 

LUAU SWEEPSTAKES 
Tickets are ready to be sold for the cash 

sweepstakes at our annual “Area Shag Club 

Party”.  We will be having a 3-way split with 

2 winning tickets being drawn. That means 

you will have a better chance of winning by 

purchasing multiple tickets.  Many of our 

members will have tickets to sell and more 

will be given out.  Be sure  

to buy tickets and support  

your shag club and you  

just might be a winner -  

maybe twice! 

JUNE BIRTHDAYS 

 

Donna Dixon – 1 

Connie Sharpe – 2 

David Robertson – 4 

Glenda White – 6 

Shelia Elliott – 9 

Marie Barber – 11 

Pamela Bateman – 11 

Kim Sellars – 11 

Judy Gibson – 12 

Terry Lassiter – 12 

Anita Peterson – 15 

Sandy Davis – 16 

David Lassiter – 18 

Marge Hatley – 19 

Beth Coleman – 20 

Stephanie Boggs – 29 

Dennis Melton – 29 

Lorna Shively - 29 

For more pictures of the SOS Parade, go online 

to www.shagdance.com or www.shagtour.com.  

Also, check out our own website for some great 

pictures, www.burlingtonshagclub.com.   

A special note of thanks to Robert Mitchell for 
opening up his home and workshop to us for our 
float construction again this year.  We met there on 
Saturday mornings and occasionally on Wednesday 
nights and had access to numerous tools and wood-
working machines - just about anything we needed.  
We all had lots of fun while meeting there and 
really appreciate his hospitality.  

CONGRATULATIONS 
To Pat Weatherspoon and  

Donna Dixon who were  

married on May 5th. 

We send our best wishes to them.  

Amy Crawford is heading up the luau party this year.  
If you can help with duties, please contact her at 
Amy.L.Crawford@wellsfargo.com.   All help will be 
appreciated.   

http://www.shagdance.com/
http://www.shagtour.com/
http://www.burlingtonshagclub.com/
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Burlington Shag Club 

Burlington Shag Club 

P. O. Box 1174 

Burlington, NC 27216-1174 

May 11, 2012 - Shag Night at Master’s - DJ – Mike Harding 

May 18, 2012 - Monthly Business Meeting & Birthday Night - DJ - Chigger Woods 

May 19, 2012 - Eno Beach Shag Club “Area” party - See information inside newsletter 

May 25, 2012 - Shag Night at Master’s - DJ – Bobby Snyder 

June 1, 2012 – Shag Night at Master’s – DJ -  David Tuttle 

June 8, 2012 – Shag Night at Master’s – DJ – Walker Guthrie 

June 15, 2012 – Monthly Business Meeting & Birthday Night – DJ –  Jim Waye 

June 16, 2012 – Burlington Shag Club “Area Shag Club Party” Luau – DJ – Rick Turner – flyer inside 

June 22, 2012 – Shag Night at Master’s – DJ – Roy Childress 

June 29, 2012 – Shag Night at Master’s – Brent Lloyd 

 

 

 

 

April & May 2012 


